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THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN Regents
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ACTION REQUEST
Subject: Recommendations for Honorary Degrees

Action Requested:  Approval of Recommendations

The Committee on Honorary Degrees has recommended that honorary degrees be awarded to
the following individuals:

Graham W. J. Beal, Director Emeritus, Detroit Institute of Arts, Doctor of Humane
Letters

Pedro Cuatrecasas, Pharmacologist and Biochemist, Adjunct Professor of Pharmacology
and Medicine, University of California, San Diego, Doctor of Science

Martha Minow, Morgan and Helen Chu Dean and Professor of Law, Harvard Law
School, Doctor of Laws

George 1. Shirley, Joseph Edgar Maddy Distinguished University Professor Emeritus
and Professor Emeritus of Voice, School of Music, Theatre, & Dance, Doctor of Music

All of these individuals will receive their honorary degrees at Winter 2015 Commencement.

We now submit these recommendations for your approval.

Respectfully submitted:

Mark S. Schlissel
President
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